
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Mrs L Robson 

Homework 

A reminder of how homework is set this year: 

 
Times Table Rockstars (KS2) – Children will access using their personal login details and 
complete times table challenges to earn points which can be spent on their avatar. New tables 
will be set weekly.  
 
Maths Shed (KS1) – Children will access using their Edshed login and complete maths based 
games and activities. A new activity will be set weekly.  
 
Spelling Shed – Pupils will access using their personal login details and complete spelling based 
activities to earn points. Spellings lists will be set fortnightly (weekly for Key Stage One) and 
spelling tests will still be conducted in school on a Monday. Spelling lists can also be found on 
class pages on our website. 
 
Staff check weekly which pupils are accessing the online learning portals for homework and give 

out stickers for children who have completed their tasks.  

We have a celebration assembly at the end of each half-term where certificates will be awarded 

to pupils who have consistently accessed their home tasks every week. 

PE Days 

PE days may have changed this half-term – please check with individual class teachers so you 

know what day your child is to come into school in their PE kits. 
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Please note all dates are subject to change depending on the Covid/bubble/staff situation at the 

time. 

Monday 25th January 2021 Year 6 Parent’s SATs meeting (virtually) 

Friday 29th January 2021 January birthday party  

Monday 1st February Story telling week 

Tuesday 9th February Safer internet day 

Fri 12th February Chinese new year  

Friday 12th February  School closes for Half Term  

Monday 22nd February  School reopens to students  

 

School Calendar  

                                                                                                                                                   

 


